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Wednesday, December 18th 

7:00 p.m. 

Southwest Property 

Management Office 

610 Wymore Avenue, #200 

Maitland 

PLEASE COME TO HAVE A SAY 

IN YOUR NEIGHBORHOOD! 

(AT LEAST SEND IN YOUR PROXY 

VOTE!) 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

REMINDER: Watering is limited to one 
day a week from November 3, 2024 to 
March 9, 2025. 

ODD NUMBER HOUSES ON 
SATURDAYS 

EVEN NUMBER HOUSES ON 
SUNDAYS 

Visit the Orange County Utilities water 
conservation website for more information 
about watering restrictions 

 

 

 

 

http://www.occonservewater.net/
http://www.occonservewater.net/

